
 

***                   ***                     *** 

 

JHA Webshop is now re-open! 

 

July 12, 2012 

 

 

Dear our customer, 

 

We are quite sorry for caused you much inconveniences due to shutdown of our 

“Webshop” since June 20, 2012. 

 

Now, we are ready to serve you as usual manner now!. 

 

JHA Webshop:  http://www.jha.or.jp/shop/ 

 

We again sorry for taking such a long time for not serving you. 

Should you need further inquiries, please feel free to contact:  int-affairs@jha.jp 

 

Thanking in advance for your patronage as ever. 

 

 

 

 

 

***                   ***                     *** 

 

Dai-ichi Sogo Bldg 6F, 1-6-6, Haneda Kuko, Ota-ku

Tokyo 144-0041, Japan

Tel: +81 (0)3 5708 7091 ／ Fax: +81 (0)3 5708 7094
Email: int-affairs@jha.jp ／ http://www.jha.or.jp/en/jha/


